
10 Years of AUA Law Graduates 

 

Last Friday AUA Law celebrated 10 years of educating law students.  Alumni,  

students, faculty and guests enjoyed a reception at the AUA Business Center  

to mark the event.  Deputy Minister of Justice Emil Babayan, an AUA Law  

graduate, was honored as a Distinguished Alumnus.  In his remarks, Mr.  

Babayan praised and thanked AUA Law for its contribution to Armenia's legal  

profession and the preparation of a new generation of attorneys familiar  

with international best practices and American legal concepts.  He called on  

the Department to become more active in legal reform efforts in Armenia and  

to provide greater opportunities for students and alumni to meet regularly.  

He encouraged alumni to support the Department through internships for  

students and donations. 


